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First-Time Applications for Loudoun County Vehicle Tax Relief Program for 
the Elderly and Disabled Due September 1 

 
Loudoun County Commissioner of the Revenue Robert S. Wertz Jr. reminds residents that first-time 
applications for the county’s Personal Property Tax Relief for the Elderly & Disabled program are 
due Friday, September 1, 2023. Vehicle owners who are 65 and older or permanently and totally 
disabled and who meet income and net worth requirements are eligible for a reduced tax rate on one 
vehicle per qualified applicant.  
 
Applications and details about the vehicle tax relief program are online at loudoun.gov/taxrelief. 
Applications and assistance also are available during regular business hours at the offices of the 
Commissioner of the Revenue at the Loudoun County Government Center, 1 Harrison St. SE in 
Leesburg and 46000 Center Oak Plaza in Sterling. 
 
Residents who have questions about the program or who would like an application mailed to them 
may email taxrelief@loudoun.gov or call 703-737-8557.  
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